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PLEASE do not vote to allow homeless use of our public spaces ! I do not know the 'solution' to this
problem, but it does NOT seem to work for Portland to continue to provide services that then
encourage further problems !! Please do NOT force the rest of housed Portland residents to give up
these precious public spaces !!! thank you, Stephanie Crowell 15639 NE Tillamook St, Portland, OR
97230
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